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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 8:32 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: RESPONSE TO REG  6

 

From: Dennis Larson <ozarklarsons@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 12:18 AM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: RESPONSE TO REG 6  
  
I support the position of the BRWA . 
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 
  


